
It has certainly been a year that hit us without

warning , changing the way things have been

done for years , changing the economic climate

and changing the face of poverty in South

Africa . 

At Ukama we have worked tirelessly this year

to keep trying to feed as many hungry people

as possible and to support communities left in

despair after the announcement of Covid-19

Lockdowns . It has changed the way we have

worked since 2014 for good . 

 2020 -
A  year  l i ke  no  other !
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The Ukama Team and Community Leaders that

we work with havent missed a single day this

year , working tirelessly for the improvement of

conditions in townships in the "Deep South '  of

Cape Town . 

We are INCREDIBLY thankful to our sponsors ,

donors and supporters who have managed to

keep us going this year . Without them we

would be unable to continue as we rely solely

on donations in our Non-Profit Company . 

Besides all the projects we also managed to

support 200 families with food parcels for the

months of April , May , June , July and August

2020 . 

With your help we look forward to continue

the amazing community building we have

achieved in 2021 .


